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Notice of AGM – via Zoom on 30th January 2021 

Dear member, 

I hope that you are keeping well and safe.   

Due to the exceptional circumstance of the pandemic, we will be holding our AGM via zoom.  We 

waited before announcing details of the AGM hoping things would improve and we would be able to 

all meet up together, however this is not likely to be possible.   

Annual General Meeting Notice: 
 
To assist with the ongoing and proper governance of the BAF, the Annual General Meeting for 2021 
will be held online in accordance with government guidance and The Corporate Insolvency and 
Governance Act 2020 on Saturday 30 January 2021.   

The members’ meeting will start at 9.15am and the main meeting at 10.30am. 

The notice of the AGM will be advertised on the BAF webpage, email and facebook.   

To book to attend the AGM please email secretary@baf-fencing.com  .  A link will then be sent 2 
days before the AGM meeting. A copy of the minutes for 2020 AGM and an agenda will be sent to 
those who attend. 
  

There will be limited time to ask questions and if members have any questions they wish to put to 
the committee it would be appreciated if they could email them to the secretary.   

Apologises for non-attendance can be sent to any committee member which will then be recorded  

Post for election are: 

Secretary 

Assistant Secretary 

Committee member 

Members’ Representative – (elected at the Members’ meeting) 

 

Changes to the Articles:-  

A written copy of any proposed alteration or addition to the Articles, shall be sent at least 21 days 

before the Meeting, to the Secretary, who shall send a notice of any proposed alteration or addition 

to each person holding Membership of The Academy at least seven days before the Meeting. 

 

ZOOM  

Versions of the Zoom video conferencing application are available for different computer systems.   

Full details and download of applications can be found at:  https://zoom.us/download 

If you are unfamiliar with the system please contact the Secretary, Jackie Redikin who will 

endeavour to assist. 
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